
August 2018 Newsletter 

Fayetteville Country Club   

First Fridays! 

Friday, August 3rd  

7:00pm 

Live Music, Fajita Buffet           

& Lots of Fun! 



CLUB NEWS 

Welcome New                       
& Returning Members! 

 

Hunter & Jennifer Yurachek 
Eric & Danielle Baez 
Don & Millie Nelms 
David & Kelly Ferrell 

Special Notes:  90 Day Notice     
Required for all Resignations!    

Please note Section 9.8.1 of our Bylaws   
regarding Resignation:   

All resignations from the Club shall be in 
writing to the Secretary and shall not be 
accepted until all dues and obligations of 
such member have been paid.  All       
members must give ninety (90) day notice 
of their intention to resign from the Club. 

Yoga 
Please Note:   

Yoga classes are  
Tuesday and Thursday mornings  

from 8:00am-9:00am.    



GOLF & GREENS 

Notes from the Pro: 
What a great and quick month it was.  Our second Jr. Golf Camp was a huge success with 30 plus Juniors learning Golf.  
Thanks to all the Moms, Dads, Grandparents, Aunts and Uncles for letting us have fun with your Junior Golfers.  For 2019 we 
are looking for a few changes in the format.  This information will go out early 2019. 

On another Jr. Golf note, we completed our PGA Jr. League Season with a record number of Juniors.  16 team players.  We 
are looking to expand next year to 2 teams.  We need girls also, so we will be scouting out all players for 2019.  Congratulations 
to Crawford Garmon for making the All Star Team for our Region.  We ended our season with a Pizza Party at MOJO’S.  A 
Special Thank You to Cley McCloy for hosting our party.  He and his staff did a marvelous job.  THANKS CLEY!  Also thanks to 
all parents for assistance.  You organized our practice’s and Jason Carter put our matches together.  This is what team work is 
about.  THANKS TO ALL! 

Our annual Men’s Match Play was held July 6th-8th with a great turnout!  Winners are as follows: 

Championship Flight:  J C Deleon 

Presidents Flight:  Keith Westmoreland 

First:    Clarke Smithson 

Second:   David Hogue 

Third:    Rodney Coats 

Fourth:    Jason Evins 

Fifth:    Jonathan Shipman 

Senior:    Tim Helder 

Super Sr.:   Dr. Tom Dykman 

Now to Our Invitational 4 Ball: 

What a great job by Mr. Jason Carter in organizing 108 Teams, 216 Players.  Running the auction with great enthusiasm .  I 
cannot tell you how many people showed their appreciation for all efforts all around.  Brian Rich, our new assistant introduced 
Golf Genius to really upgrade our event.  Those that played were instantly updated on pairings and weather delays which made 
a tough situation possible.   

Ladies Classic is coming August 7
th
 Practice Round.  Course Open / August 8

th
 1

st
 Round Course Closed until around 2 /     

August 9
th
 Final Round Course Same as above. 

LASTLY, WE ARE TAKING SIGN UPS FOR OUR MEMBER / MEMBER AUGUST  24
TH

 25
TH

 AND 26
TH.

  A USGA HANDICAP 
IS MANDITORY FOR FLIGHTING PURPOSES.  ANOTHER FUN EVENT OF THE YEAR. 

YOU MAY EMAIL ME baglerfcc@aol.com, Brian Rich at brich@fayettevillecc.com or call the golf shop at 479.442.5112.       
Important note:  we will be sending out notices on a regular basis to confirm sign ups.  Please check the notices or when you 
are in the shop, check your status.   Flights will consist of 6 teams so our accuracy is very important. 

Thanks for a great July, but the best is still to come! 
                                                                       

                                                                        - Bill Agler, Golf Professional  

Important Golf Dates: 

August 7th:  Ladies Classic Practice Round.  

August 8th-9th: Ladies Classic.  9:00am Shotgun.  Course Closed until 2:00pm. 

August 24th:  1st Round Member Member.  5:30pm SG.  Couse Closed at 5:30pm. 

August 25th:  2nd/3rd Rounds Member Member.  AM SG.  Course Opens at 4:00PM. 

August 26th:  4th/5th Rounds Member Member.  AM SG. Course Open After. 

mailto:baglerfcc@aol.com


GOLF & GREENS 
Are you looking to break 100, 90 or 

maybe 80?   

Are you a beginner golfer not sure how 

to get started, or a returning golfer 

looking to get back into the swing of 

things? 

Schedule a lesson today with the new                     

Assistant Golf Professional, Brian Rich. 

 

 

 

 

Juniors, Women, Seniors, Beginners,                        

Intermediate, Experienced Golfers 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

To schedule a time you can email Brian at 

brich@fayettevillecc.com or call 870.818.0019. 

Individual Lesson Pricing 

$50 per half hour 

$100 per hour 

Type of Lessons 

Full Swing 

Short Game 

Course Management 

On-Course Lessons 



GOLF & GREENS 
Golf & Greens:  

After some timely rains and little cool down, the golf course is really rounding into form.  
Following the extremely warm May, June and most of July, a mild finish to the summer 
would certainly be welcomed.  The approximately 2.5” of rain we received could not have 
come at a better time.  It not only hydrated many areas that we cannot irrigate, but also 
likely saved the club thousands in city water bills because our well was not keeping up with 
demand.  The rain allowed us to turn off irrigation and let the well refill the irrigation pond. 
Additionally, we dodged the storm damage that affected many people in our area.  

Two weeks ago, we verticut and topdressed our tees.  I had some questions about why we 
would tear up the tees this time of year.  The answer is that the tees have to be dethatched 
periodically to prevent them from becoming too soft and spongy.  This leads to scalping and 
poor playing conditions.  It is similar to the reasons we aerify and topdress greens.  The   
reason for timing it like we did was that we need to do it when the grass is actively growing 
so that it recovers quickly.  This was also a time when we had a little break in the             
tournament schedule.  I hope this clears up any questions you may have had about this 
maintenance practice.  

It is approaching the time of year when some of our seasonal staff gets ready to start back 
to school.  I thought it would be appropriate to recognize them in this space for all their 
hard work this summer.  Owen Moore, Brace Collier, Jack Parmele, Matt Cantrell and    
Mitchell Cantrell have done a great job for us this summer and we will miss them.  If you see 
them on the course, give them a pat on the back.  Thanks again guys and good luck this fall 
in school. 

Weekend and holiday mornings can be really busy on the golf course in the summer.  Often 
times there is a line at the first tee waiting to go off.  Naturally, some players want to go to 
another area of the course that is “open” so they can get their round started.  The      
maintenance staff works generally in order (numerically) in an effort to stay ahead of play so 
that the course is properly prepared for the day.  When players begin there round on     
number 10 or any other random starting point, it becomes impossible for us to stay ahead, 
regardless of when we start.  When our workers get caught by play, oftentimes it can take an 
hour or longer than it should to finish our jobs.  For this reason, we are asking that all     
players begin their round on hole number 1 when possible and it is now a requirement on 
weekend mornings.  Thank you all for your understanding on this matter.  

I look forward to seeing you on the golf course. 

             - Brandon Nichols, Golf Course Superintendent                                   



FOOD & BEVERAGE 
Peter’s Ponderings: 

Remember that Europe song called The Final Countdown?  With the end of summer 
a month away, this will be running through my head relentlessly.  Let’s recap what 
we’ve done so far: 
 

Member/Guest 
First Fridays 

Small Plate Specials 
Scotch Foursome 
Fun at the Pool 

Daily Themed Happy Hours 
4

th
 of July 

Jr. Golf Camp 
Patio Dining 

Chic Pic 
“Around the World” Dinners 

Wines of Summer 
4 Ball Tournament 

School of Rock 
 
When the pool closes, the fun doesn’t end. Here’s a peek at how we’ll finish the 
year: 
 

Member/Member 
Ladies Classic 

Taste of Asia/North and South America/Africa 
Fly Fishing 101 

Oktoberfest Picnic 
Halloween Party and Haunted Hayride 

Scotch and Steaks 
Thanksgiving To Go 

Member Holiday Party 
Brunch with Santa 

Grinch Golf Tournament 
 
Plus, an exciting family event up our sleeves you won’t want to miss!  Look for it in 
December.  We’ll keep the beer cold, you keep the seats warm.  
 
See you at the club!                                               

                                                                  - Peter Donovan, Clubhouse Manager 



Chef’s Cravings: 

Thanks to everyone who came out and had a fun 4 ball tournament.  I hope everyone enjoyed the food as 

always.  I know of a certain food everyone did enjoy and that is the shrimp.  In 2 days we went through 

140lbs of shrimp!  I'm guessing we did something right, that’s a record so, I’ll plan for 200lbs next year! 

Everyone in the Food and Beverage staff did an awesome job, as well as Allen our maintenance man.  I 

wanted to shout out and thank him for all the help he gave over the crazy weekend.  He ran food, helped 

with food prep, and many other things.  During these times we always see staff running around that are 

usually behind the scenes, like Kristie and Theresa.  They ran around like crazy people just like the rest of 

us.  Great job to all of the golf staff and maintenance crew as well.  Bill and Brandon’s guys always do a 

splendid job.  We were finally able to roll the smoker out this past weekend.  It had a few flats, but the man 

they call Dan fixed it up.  Thank you to your fellow member Matt Britt for letting us use it.  We will once 

again use it for Member/Member in August.   Last but not least, make sure to sign up for our “Around the 

World in a Summer” dinners every weekend until August 25
th
. This weekend, August 4

th
 will be Asia.  

            - Chef Levi Zindl 

FOOD & BEVERAGE 

 

In case you missed it, Chef Levi & 
the Team have been putting on 

delicious dinners for our  

 

We have been to    
Europe & Australia, 
next up is Asia on 
Saturday, August 

4th! 

“Around 
the World in 
a Summer”  



SPECIAL EVENTS 

Call 479.443.3131 or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 

 

FCC Summer     
Happy Hours! 

Tuesday-Friday from 4:00pm-6:00pm 
 

Tuesday:  $3 Draft Beers  
Wednesday:  “Wellness Wednesday” $3 Well Drinks 

Thursday:  Enjoy 1/2 Off All Drinks From The       
Cocktail Menu 

Friday:  Start The Weekend Off Right With                     
“Prosecco on the Patio” $3 Glasses of Prosecco 

Check out our Wines of Summer Menu too! 
 

Ask your server for our Small Plate Menu 
to go with those Happy Hour Drinks.  Enjoy 
delicious items such 
as BBQ Pork Sliders, 

Pot Stickers, &   
Panko Shrimp to 

name a few! 



SPECIAL EVENTS 

Call 479.443.3131 or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 

 Are you in need of a meeting space  
or planning a special event?   

Let FCC handle it!   
We offer a variety of banquet space from                 

5 people up to 250. 
 

Baby & Bridal Showers  
Anniversary & Birthday Parties 

Private Luncheons & Dinners  
 School Events 

Business Meetings  
Retirement Celebrations 

Rehearsal Dinners  
Wedding Receptions 

Holiday Parties 

    
Call the office at  

479.443.3131 today! 



4th of July Fun 

Call 479.443.3131 or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 

Cart Parade Winners! 



 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 

 

  1 
 
 

 
 

 

2 

Yoga 8-9a 

Scotch     

Foursome 

3 
First  

Fridays! 
 

4 
 

 
 

5 

 
 

6 

Club Closed 

7 

Yoga 8-9a 

Ladies 
Classic  

8 
 

 

Ladies 
Classic  

9           

Yoga 8-9a  

Ladies Classic  

Scotch     
Foursome 

10 

 

 

11 

 

12 

 

13 

Club Closed 

14 

Yoga 8-9a 

 

15 

 

 

16 

Yoga 8-9a 

Scotch     

Foursome 

17 

 

18 

 

19 

 

20 

Club Closed 

21 
 

 

Yoga 8-9a 
 

 

22 

 

23              

Yoga 8-9a 

Scotch     

Foursome 

24 

 
Member/

Member   

25 

 
Member/

Member   

26 

Member/

Member   

27 

Club Closed 

28 

 

Yoga 8-9a 

29 30 

Yoga 8-9a 

Scotch     

Foursome 

31  

August 2018 

Fayetteville Country Club 
3335 S. Country Club Drive 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 

Fayettevillecc.com 

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram:  Search Fayetteville Country Club 

Accounting:  479.443.4144 / Dining & To Go:  479.443.3535 

Events & Membership:  479.443.3131 / Pro Shop:  479.442.5112 


